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INDEPENDEHNT REGUELATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS

Our Ref.: 948846-0000

3 May 2017

Mrs LL Mbambale-Mathobo
P O Box 12602

Clubview

CENTURION

0014

And via email to; lindelani.lee@gmail.com

Dear Mrs Mbambale-Mathobo

NEW PRACTICE; MAKHADZI CONSULTING

We are pleased to inform you that, subject 19(4) of Act 26 of 2005, the application for
admission to the register of the Board of the firm Makhadzi Consulting has been

approved.
The practice number for Makhadzi Consuiting is 948846-0000.
Please note the provisions of section 43(1) of Act 26 of 2005 which reads: “Every firm that

is a registered auditor must notify the Regulatory Board of any change in its name,
composition or address not later than 30 days after the date on which the change takes

place.”

Yours faithfully

CM Garbutt
Manager: Registrations

Established in terms of Act 26 of 2005
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Mrs-LL-Mbambale-Mathobo
P O Box 12602

Clubview

CENTURION

0014

And by email to: lindelani.lee@gmail.com

Dear Mrs Mbambale-Mathobo
ADMISSION TO THE REGISTER OF AUDITORS

We are pleased to inform you that, subject to confirmation of the Board when it next
meets in May 2017, your application for admission to the register of the Board has been
approved and registered in terms of section 37(2), with effect from 3 May 2017. Your
personal registration number at the Board is 042960.

Simultaneously herewith we are emailing you the latest edition of the Manual of
Information. Please familiarise yourself with the content, with special emphasis on the
Code of Professional Conduct. You will receive the Board's newsletter the IRBA News,
electronically four times a year, and | would urge you to read this as it contains helpful
information. 1 would also suggest that you visit our web site, “www.irba.co.za” from time to
time. As per your application letter, you will be registered as assurance.

Yours sincerely

Caroline Garbutt
Manager: Registrations

Established in terms of Act 26 of 2005



